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                 04.03.2013 
 

 

Information Letter no. 08-2013 
 

Dear Member Federations, 
 
with regard to our Information Letter no. 04-2013 and our actual Statutes (§ 10. 4 and 
10.14) and Internal Rules (1.2) we inform you again that the Elective Congress will be 
held on  

Saturday, 15th June 2013 
09.00 h 

at 
Hotel Four Points by Sheraton 

(Panorama Zagreb Hotel) 
Trg Kresimira Cosica 9 

10 000 Zagreb 
 

Any propositions for this Congress, including candidates for the Presidency and 
the Executive Committee, and any proposition for organising future European  
Championships, must arrive at the EFC/CEE Secretariate 
 

before 15th April 2013 
 

The agenda of the Congress will be sent to you at least one month before the opening 
of the Congress. 
 
Best regards, 
Max W.F. Geuter 
General Secretary 
 

General Secretariate 
Postfach 1138 

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen 
                 Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info 
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